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Request for Letter of Interest 
Lower Park Avenue Redevelopment Design Studio 

Clarification Questions 

 

The following questions have been posted to the Park City Website at 
http://parkcity.org/index.aspx?recordid=422&page=331 and emailed to those that hold an RFP.   

1. Please clarify - are you looking for only national firms at this point in time? 
No, responses from individuals on both a local and national level are welcome. 
 

2. Do we submit 1 individual's resume and design related experience for them to consider 
being part of the 15 person panel? 
Each individual interested in participating is expected to submit a separate Letter of Intent.  
The Letter of Intent includes a cover page, narrative summary, individual resume, and 
project experience charge as outlined in the RFP. 
 

3. When will the "workshop" or planning Charrette will take place? 
The design studio is scheduled to take place from May 31, 2015 at 2:00pm to June 3, 2015 at 
7:00 pm as per the RFP. A stipend of $1500 will be given to each individual to offset travel 
costs and time spent during the studio.  
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